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Laura Dorbeck

From: Seiler Clare <ClareSeiler@tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 October 2022 16:06

To: Laura Dorbeck

Cc: Planning Planning

Subject: 2022/4139/P Belgrove House NMA

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care 

with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports 

of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Hi Laura, thank you for consulting TfL on the above referenced appln for: 

 

Non-material amendment (omission of unregistered land parcel and narrowing of underground passageway) to planning 

permission ref: 2020/3881/P granted 01/11/2021 for the 'Redevelopment of Belgrove House as a part 5 part 10 storey 

building plus 2 basement levels for use as office and research and laboratory floorspace; with café, flexible retail and office 

floorspace at ground floor; an auditorium at basement; incorporating step free entrance to Kings Cross Underground 

station in place of two entrance boxes along Euston Road; together with terraces at fourth and fifth floor levels, servicing,

cycle storage and facilities, refuse storage and other ancillary and associated works' 

 

I can confirm that TfL has no objections to this.  

 

Kind regards 

Clare  

 

Clare Seiler 

Principal Area Planner | TfL Spatial Planning 

Mobile: 07903 617286 

Email: ClareSeiler@tfl.gov.uk  

Please note that I do not work on Fridays.  
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